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I strongly oppose SB 210. Oregon has long been a national leader in secure, 

accessible, and trustworthy elections—thanks in large part to our vote-by-mail 

system. This bill threatens to dismantle a proven method that ensures every eligible 

voter can participate safely and conveniently. Vote-by-mail increases turnout, 

reduces barriers, and upholds democratic values. Stripping away this system is a 

step backward. I urge lawmakers to reject SB 210 and protect Oregon’s commitment 

to accessible and secure elections for all. 

  


